
 

 

 

 

November 10, 2021 

Helix Linear Technologies 
23200 Commerce Park 
Beachwood, OH 44122 

Dear valued customer: 

Proposition 65 
Warning: Our product(s) contain(s) chemicals known to the State of California to cause cancer and/or 
birth defects or other reproductive harm. 

Proposition 65 (Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986) requires a warning for any 
product that may contain any of more than 900 chemicals that The Office of Environmental Health 
Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) of the California Environmental Protection Agency considers a 
carcinogen or a reproductive toxicant.  

Our product(s): To date, we have identified the following listed chemicals as being contained in our 
product(s): nickel (alloying element in raw material, as well as plating), chromium (alloying element in 
raw material), lead (used as an alloying element), and tetrafluoroethylene (commonly called Teflon, 
which is used as a coating).  

No significant risk: We are providing this document in an excess of caution and they should not be 
taken as an admission that a warning is required. We have no reason to believe that normal handling 
of our products will result in any significant risk, even assuming lifetime exposure, or exposure at 1,000 
times the level that results from handling our products.   

For more information about Proposition 65 visit the Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
and for a list of elements listed under Proposition 65 visit: https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Kearns 
Director of Quality 
Helix Linear Technologies 


